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CLYDE C. OSTERHOLTZ NAMED NRC RESIDENT INSPECTOR
AT FORT CALHOUN NUCLEAR POWER PLANT

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission has named Clyde C. Osterholtz resident inspector at
Fort Calhoun Station, a nuclear power plant near Ft. Calhoun, Nebraska. Mr. Osterholtz joins senior
resident inspector Wayne Walker.

Mr. Osterholtz is a 1990 graduate of The Ohio State University, Columbus, Ohio, with a
bachelor of science degree in Engineering Physics/Nuclear Engineering. Prior to college, Mr.
Osterholtz was an electronics technician and reactor operator in the U.S. Navy submarine service.

Mr. Osterholtz joined the NRC after graduation in 1990 and worked for six years in Region III
offices in the operator licensing branch. He then became resident inspector at Ginna Station in NRC’s
Region I before moving to Fort Calhoun in December last year.

Mr. Osterholtz can be reached at the Fort Calhoun Station at 402-426-9611.
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